
Board of Works and Public Safety Meeting 3/1/2021: 
 
The meeting began at 5:30pm. In attendance was Mayor Kelsey, Clerk-Treasurer Cummins, 
Superintendent Walls as well as Board Members Heckley and Hoeppner. Chief Parker was not present. 
The meeting was held remote and monitored by Kaleb from Reliance. 
 
Chief's Report: Nothing to report. 
 
Superintendent's Report: The Christmas lights will be taken down later this week. Several trees have 
also been removed for the upcoming Mainstreet project. The Superintendent will meet with our IT 
contact to consider the implementation of a cyber security policy for the City of Woodburn. There have 
been issues lately at the Highschool Lift Station. The pumps have been running for twelve hours or 
more each day. The Superintendent would like to pursue proposals for what it would cost to upsize the 
pumps at this site. 
 
Clerk-Treasurer's Report: Minutes were presented from the meeting on 2/15/2021. After inspection, 
Mayor Kelsey moved to approve the minutes from 2/15/2021 as presented, second by Board Member 
Heckley, all in favor except Board Member Hoeppner who abstains. 
 
Mayor's Report: The Mayor reminded the Board that the last of the fire territory public hearings will 
take place later tonight at 7pm at The Orchid in New Haven. 
 
Board Member's Report: Board Member Hoeppner asked the Mayor how much longer the City will be 
hosting meetings via Zoom and the Mayor mentioned at least until the end of the month. 
 
Audience: Nothing to report. 
 
Mayor Kelsey moved to adjourn the meeting, second by Board Member Hoeppner, all in favor. 
Meeting was adjourned at 5:41pm. 


